
 
 

 

11th April 2025 

 

 

 

 

Dear resident,  

 

I hope this letter finds you well.  

 

I am writing as you may have noticed the landscaping works that have taken place at the front of the school 

today. This is to give the space a complete refresh and remove the overgrown and unwieldy bushes.  

 

However, upon removing the bushes a significant amount of litter was exposed which we hadn’t planned for. 

We have done our very best to pick up the majority this afternoon, as the contractors are unable to get to us 

until Monday to do the main clean up, however, I apologise in advance should any of the remaining litter 

blow your way. Some broken glass also remains across the area and therefore please do not let children play 

on this space as they could get hurt.   

 

Next week the contractors will return to clean the rest of the area, repair the lawns where damaged and begin 

planning the planting of new laurel hedges that will border the area from the public footpath.  

 

Should you have any queries or concerns in the meantime, please do not hesitate to get in touch via the 

Contact Us button on the school website.  

 

Have a wonderful weekend and Easter when it arrives.  

 

 

 

Kindest regards,  

 

 
 

Ms Leah Miller  

Acting Headteacher 

 


